
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

May 18, 2023 

 

 
 The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 6s. 
 Today’s hot lunch is pizza.  Please leave your plastic bins outside your class doors for pick up after 

the food is distributed. And remember to take home the pizza cardboard boxes. 
 Dance club meets today at lunch in the dance/drama room. 
 All students who are competing after school today at the 3rd UVic track and field meet have a 

meeting in Mr. Owen’s room as soon as you have been dismissed by the duty EA after eating your 
lunch. This is to confirm rides and discuss the schedule. 

 There will be practices next week for relay teams and other events. Please stay tuned to the 
announcements next week. 

 As we come to the end of Rainbow Week, the SOGI: Acceptance R Us Club would like to thank 
everyone for helping us celebrate and remind us that while we take this special week to 
acknowledge this part of our community, we hope that everyone lives the values of welcoming and 
acceptance to everyone all year long. 

 There will be no SOGI Club meeting today, see you next Thursday! 
 Congratulations to our musicians who participated in Orchestra Finale! Over 600 performers from 31 

schools performed and the concert was AMAZING! Way to go string players! Band classes today are 
this morning instead of this afternoon; Band 8 in block 1, Band 7 in block 2 and Band 6 in block 3.  

 Remember that tomorrow is a pro-d day and Monday is a holiday.  Have a wonderful long weekend. 

 


